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Current News Briefs 
 

 The SCCSFA Facebook page is steadily 

increasing Followers. Check it out, then 

Like, Follow, and Share! 

 

 The club’s tractor operators’ group is 
looking for more volunteers. Interested, 
email: president@sccsfa.org 

 A building permit application for the new 
range storage pole barn was submitted to 
West Marlborough Township for approval. 

 The club’s Watering Group is also looking 
for more volunteers to help water the new 
trees being planted. Interested, email: 
president@sccsfa.org 

 Kudos to Charlie Fountain, Skip Hewett, 
Jack Conomon, Jon Hodges, and John 
Sutherland for their weekly volunteer 
efforts in keeping the club facilities in 
wonderful condition for all the members’ 
benefit. 

 The Southside of the lower driveway to the 
pond was cleared, stumps removed, and 
grass planted. This area will now serve to 
increase the usable area for families to 
enjoy their lakeside experience. 

 Another Five hundred trout, ranging from 
14 to 24 in. were stocked.  

 Next USPSA pistol shoot is June 17th.  

 The first Fun Shoot of the year is June 
24th. It will utilize all the ranges and 
include a variety of disciplines. Keep an 
eye out for details regarding this event. 

 The Membership Committee is diligently 
working on sending monthly invitations to 
those patiently waiting for a membership 
opportunity. Hopefully, the backlog 
created by the Pandemic will be caught up 
by years end. 

 Kudos to the Mentor Review Board and its 
group of mentors for volunteering much of 
their time with prospective members to 
orientate them to the club rules and our 
safety expectations.  

 The Lake was also 
stocked with 50 pounds of 
minnows as feeder fish for 
the trout and bass. 

 The club is also considering adding a Cowboy 
Shoot to its list of events. An email will be sent 
with details. 

 Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org 


